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Comments: Hello, I'm writing to oppose a ban on climbing bolts and fixed anchors in America's wilderness areas.
Bolts provide important safety functions when rock climbing in outdoor environments. | believe an outright ban of
fixed anchors will reduce safety and result in more accidents and rescues in the future. Their small size and
minimal impact to the environment do not reduce the natural landscape and should be allowed in wilderness
environments.

Thank you for accepting public comment.
-Eric



